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From: Bente Juul >
Sent: April 14, 2022 10:55 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Non Resident Property Tax

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **  
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une pièce 
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien 

Good Morning, 
 
As a permanent resident of Nova Scotia, I am addressing some concerns I have with 
regard to the new Non Resident Property Tax.    
 
I believe this tax will hinder individuals from other provinces from investing in Nova 
Scotia.  
The non residents that spend their summers in Nova Scotia at their cottages do bring 
tourism dollars to this province.  We need this income.  This tax will also discourage 
progress including health care.  I have heard people say that the non residents are 
clogging the health care system, however with more income for the province better 
health care can be provided to all.  Progress will happen and with progress the 
possibility of a higher standard of living is attainable. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to express my views. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bente J. Genereux 
Wallace Bridge, N.S. 
 
 
 
 




